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Dear Mr. McClardy: 

 

This notice is to inform you that the County of Santa Clara (“County”) has decided to exercise its 

proprietary exclusive right over aviation gasoline (“avgas”) sale at Reid-Hillview Airport, consistent 

with Section 8.5 of Order 5190.6B. The County intends to continue the ongoing sale of UL94 and to 

begin selling unleaded 100 octane avgas as soon as it is commercially available. While the County has 

not yet set a date for the transition to proprietary exclusive sale of avgas, the County will not 

implement this transition sooner than October 15, 2022. As the FAA requested in its February 22, 

2022, Request for Additional Information, the County will provide you with the date prior to the 

transition. 

  

The County has obtained all permits and licenses necessary to exercise its proprietary exclusive right 

over avgas sales, provided comprehensive training to all staff involved, and enacted policies and 

procedures to ensure that the County’s avgas fueling operations will be conducted safely and in 

compliance with all applicable laws and regulations. The County will also provide you with additional 

details regarding its licenses, permits, training, and safety protocols prior to exercising its proprietary 

exclusive right. 

  

The County has not determined yet whether to exercise its proprietary exclusive right over avgas sales 

at San Martin Airport or jet fuel sales at either County Airport. The County will consider reasonable 

requests for avgas self-fueling at Reid-Hillview as they arise. Please let me know if you would like to 

discuss this matter further. 

 

     

 Sincerely, 

 

 

Harry Freitas 

 

C: Brian Armstrong 

     Laurie Suttmeier  
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